
NOTICE OF
AUDITOR’S REPORT OF

NORTH HILLS
SCHOOL DISTRICT

The audit report for North Hills
School  District  for  the  year
ended  June  30,  2023,  has
been submitted to the Board
of  School  Directors  and  is
available for public inspection
at  the  Office  of  the  School
District. Notice is hereby given
that said report has been filed
on August 15, 2024, with the
Prothonotary  of  Allegheny
County,  Case  I.D.
GD-24-009176  and  that  the
same  will  be  confirmed
absolutely unless an appeal is
taken therefrom within thirty
days after the filing thereof

HOSACK, SPECHT,
MUETZEL & WOOD LLP


